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Message 

From: 

Sent : 
Rick Lloyd [/O=TOC/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RLLOYD] 

9/15/2011 5:05:10 PM 

To: 

Subject: 
'Paul Bonwick' [paulbonwick@compenso.ca] 

Amazingly Green 

Good afternoon Paul 
I have had extensive conversations with our Treasury in regards to Amazingly Greens Tax Arrears as this had been 
communicated to our Council two weeks ago. 
I don't want to push the panic button however Amazingly Green is in a critical position with their arrears. 
The Town of Collingwood is in a position to start the tax collection process and as you are aware that process involves 
Tax foreclosure . 
I believe that the Town will be proceeding in this direction soon as I understand that the Tax Act doesn 't allow our 
Municipality to extend beyond this year. 
Please keep this very confidential as this would be most embarrassing for our Municipality as well Amazingly Green . 
When Foreclosing begins it will be totally out of our Municipal Council 's control and in the Courts Direction. 
Rick Lloyd 
Finance Chair 
Deputy Mayor 


